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Traffic Alert — W. Broadway lane reductions between Fir and
Hemlock streets on February 28
February 26, 2024

 W.Broadway will be reduced to one lane in each direction between Fir and Hemlock streets
on Wednesday, February 21 between 8 am. and 4 p.m. to support concrete activities.

e Left turns from W. Broadway onto Granville Street will be restricted during this period.

* Access to businesses, health services, and residences will be maintained.

* Please watch for and obey traffic control personnel and all signs, and plan extra travel time.

« For questions, the public can call the 24/7 public information phone line at 1-844-815-6114.

» Toreceive notifications on traffic and construction activities, sign up at
www.broadwaysubway.ca/contact/newsletters.

e Followuson witierand Facebook,

Kind regards,

The Broadway Subway Project Team
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Broadway Subway can be followed on Twitter and Facebook.
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Contact the Project

24/7 Construction Project Information Work on the Project
Information Line broadwaysubway.ca bcib.ca

1-844-815-6114 broadwaysubway@gov.bc.ca info@bcib.ca




